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Subject: Fwd: Regina v. Simon Cordell - further application to vary bail and suspend curfew on 25th and 26th August 2013

From: JOSEPHINE WARD (josephinewardsolicitor@gmail.com)

To: re_wired@ymail.com;

Date: Sunday, 11 August 2013, 16:55

Simon

I attach this email.  I previously sent it to the wrong email and has a mail delivery failure.  The previous emails I
have also forwarded onto to you.

Regards

Josephine

PS I am raising these issues as the Judges have been very difficult thus far.

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: JOSEPHINE WARD <josephinewardsolicitor@gmail.com>
Date: Sun, Aug 11, 2013 at 4:38 PM
Subject: Regina v. Simon Cordell - further application to vary bail and suspend curfew on 25th and 26th August
2013
To: wired_@ymail.com, Lorraine Cordell <lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk>, michael@michaelcarrollandco.com

Dear Simon / Lorraine

Simon it is my understanding that your mother is having internet difficulties at present.  I sent over a number of
email this weekend which I will try to forward over to you from my trash box.

Re: application to remove reporting condition.  

I confirm that I have lodged this application already.

Re: application to suspend curfew for 25th and 26th August 2013

Simon I have requested written confirmation from Omar Lawrence that you have been awarded the contract
together with the particulars of the contract as the Court will undoubtedly ask for this information.  There is also
a risk that the Court / Police will check that the contract is genuine and this may well entail telephoning Omar
Lawrence to check the detail.  It is not unusual for the court to check bail addresses by analogy so I am merely
putting you on notice of this fact.

I will not have any control over the information that is provided by the police to Mr Omar Lawrence but they
will have to identify themselves as police officers and this may raise questions about why police are making
these enquiries.

Your mother has explained that you may lose the contract as a result of this and unfortunately I do not have any
control over this.

The options therefore available to you are as follows:
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